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Annual Notification of Digital Resources Used in
Schools

October 20, 2023

Dear Families,

Martin County West Public School uses a variety of digital resources and tools to support
student learning. We take seriously our responsibility to ensure that student information and
academic data is protected to the highest of privacy standards.

One tool we use is routine evaluation of the data privacy policies for providers of programs
our students use for digital assessment, online testing, digital curriculum resources, and
digital curriculum activities. This ensures that providers are contractually and statutorily
compliant with privacy standards. These measures safeguard the safety and data privacy of
our students. The school district has partnered with other regional schools through the South
Central Service Cooperative to utilize a software called “CatchOn Detect” that is designed to
achieve data privacy compliance. “CatchOn Detect” can identify highly utilized educational
technology applications and provide visibility to their privacy policies.

To review the current list of these resources in use at Martin County West Public Schools,
please visit our CatchOn Detect site at https://bit.ly/3ylHh98.

Please contact the building principal at your children’s school if you have additional questions
regarding specific digital tools used in classrooms or our technology providers.

Sincerely,

Cori Reynolds
Superintendent

https://bit.ly/3ylHh98

